

Roskear Primary and Nursery School

Learning together for a better future

7th December 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Unfortunately, due to an unforeseen staffing difficulty we are having to make a class teacher change at the end of this term.

We have appointed Miss Warwick to take the class for the remaining two terms. Miss Warwick is an experienced teacher and has already been working with us in the school. She knows the Roskear way and is already part of the team.

Miss Warwick will begin handover from Miss Matthews next week, so that the children have had time to get to know her ready for January. She will also be holding an optional parent/teacher meeting to see individual parent/carers so that you too have had a chance to meet her and talk to her about your child. These meetings will take place in the second week back and more information will follow next week regarding this.

Please know that this decision has not been made lightly, however I am confident the children will thrive under her teaching.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Nic Furnish Headteacher

Roskear Primary and Nursery School Roskear Camborne Cornwall TR14 8DJ Tel - (01209) 714241







